
A note from Mrs Rasen

Library Book Return

Dear GIS Community, 
The Easter holidays are upon us and we are calling in 
our library books in order to get a handle on books 
entering and leaving our library. We kindly ask that 
all library books be returned to school no later than 
end of day on Friday, 26th March. You might be 
wondering what you might do with your children over 
the holidays. Epic and Reading Eggs will still be 
available over the break. YouTube offers many book 
options for avid readers. You have read aloud picture 
books for the younger students and audio books for 
the older children. Please have a look for reading 
options for young and old!  Happy reading, Mrs Rasen

Please return your GIS 
Library books. 

All books are due by start 
of Easter Holidays-
Friday 26th March.

Week 12

CBeebies Bedtime Stories
Cbeebies is a wonderful children’s TV 
programme from the UK. It is 
equivalent to Norway’s NRK Super. 
On YouTube, you can find some 
delightful read-a-loud books read by 
famous authors. Please take a few 
minutes to see if your favourite book 
is being read a-loud on Cbeebies or 
fall in love with a new book today! 


